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Boy Scouts Troop 62 had a successful
weekend camping and shooting event at
the Club.

The Paper Animal Archery League is
underway in the indoor range.

The PA Game Commission once again
held their annual Hunter Trapper
Education breakfast and retraining in the
clubhouse.

The SCCSFA Facebook page is now active.
Check it out, then Like, Follow, and Share!

The club’s tractor operators held their first
meeting.

The office remolding and storage room
repairs are complete and both areas
freshly painted.

Our northern and southern property line
boundaries were surveyed and clearly
marked with 4-foot-high orange boundary
stakes.
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The backside of the Lake banks has been
mowed.

Five hundred trout, ranging from 14 to 20
in. were stocked Mar. 30 and Large Mouth
Bass & Crappies stocked April 3rd-

The north side of the drive to the lake was
mowed, soil prepped, and seeded with Hy-
Pro Fescue for the wildlife.

The Facilities and various range
committees are working on a location for a
pole building to store their equipment.

The trap committee is working on a
redesigned trap field.

Kudos to our volunteers in gathering the
debris from the camping and field areas in
preparation for grass mowing. A special
thank you to John Sutherland for his
efforts in removing fallen trees.

Final plans are complete for the parking
area at the Lake. Thanks to Director
George Phelps for heading the project.

Send comments to newsletter@sccsfa.org
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